
 Scoping Meeting 
DATE:      Thursday, May 17, 2018 
TIME:      6:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m. 
LOCATION:   Berryessa Branch Library 

    3355 Noble Avenue     
    San Jose, CA 95132 

MEETING PURPOSE 
The City welcomes your input regarding the scope and content of the environmental information that is 

relevant to your area of interest. The project description, location, and a summary of the probable 
environmental effects that will be analyzed in the EIR for the project can be found at 

http://www.sanjoseca.gov 
 

According to State law, the deadline for comments on the environmental document scope will be 
received up to 30 days after the issuance of the NOP and are due on May 31, 2018 by 5:00 p.m.  

If you have comments on this Notice of Preparation, you can fill out a comment card at the Scoping 
Meeting or identify a contact person, and send your response to: 

City of San José 
Department of Planning, Building and Code Enforcement 

200 East Santa Clara Street, 3rd Floor Tower 
San José, CA 95113-1905 

Attn: Meenaxi R. Panakkal, AICP   Attn: Jenny Nusbaum 
Tel.: (408) 535-7895     Tel.: (408) 535-7872 

Email: meenaxi.panakkal@sanjoseca.gov  Email: jenny.nusbaum@sanjoseca.gov 
 
 

PROJECT BACKGROUND 
The City of San José Department of Transportation is leading the effort to extend Charcot Avenue over 

I-880, from Coyote Creek to Oakland Road by initiating the environmental clearance of the Project. 
The City of San Jose will prepare an Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the above-referenced project. 

 

CHARCOT AVENUE EXTENSION PROJECT 
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